Restriction of Solo, Duo and Group Stunt entries at Summer Jam

Summer Jam 2016 was a massive sell out event and this year’s event is already starting to look very
busy! We would like to keep the fun, friendly and relaxed atmosphere Summer Jam is known for. So
as a result to make this event more enjoyable we have placed a limit the number of solo, duo and
group stunt entries. For each cheer or dance team you enter you can enter either a solo, duo or
group stunt of the same age category. If the team you enter is cheer, then the solo, duo or group
stunt must also be cheer (not dance). If you enter a dance team the solo or duet must be dance and
the same age division.

For Example,

If ICC Allstars enters a Youth level 2 team, they can then choose to enter either a youth cheer solo,
youth cheer duo OR a youth group stunt.

If ICC Allstars also enters a Senior Pom team, they can then also choose to do a senior dance solo OR
a senior dance duo.

If you have any questions on this then please don’t hesitate to ask. You can email us on admin@w-
cheer.net

We're really looking forward to seeing you at the most fun competition of the ICC calendar!



